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From the Principal 
Woodlupine Primary School has made a commitment to ensuring all students are catered for, including those who are 
very talented. We have a STEP program for students who are strong in numeracy and Coding Club for those who are 
interested in robotics.  
 

Today, three of our year six boys represented our school in “My School Rules” – an academic competition between 
local schools. They were victorious, beating teams from Forrestfield and High Wycombe.  
 

PEAC 
Unfortunately, due largely to COVID restrictions in Melbourne, no confirmed dates can yet be set for PEAC testing in 
2020. However, I can assure you that Year 4 students in our school will get the opportunity to sit the PEAC test this 
year. They will not miss out. Thank you for your patience. 
 

School Development Day 21st August 
As per our term planner, parents are reminded that next Friday, 21st August, is a pupil free day. As per all other pupil-
free days, this one has been advertised on our website for a considerable time. Please continue to monitor our 
website for these and other important dates. 
  

Athletics Carnival 
At this stage I am anticipating inviting all parents to the faction carnival as per last year – Covid permitting. There is 
enough space on our oval for parents to attend as long as we are mindful of social distancing. We will notify parents 
immediately if any changes are needed.  
 

Pregnancy warning label introduced on alcohol products 
Cancer Council WA is pleased to share that the Australian and New Zealand Food Ministers have voted to introduce a 
mandatory red, black and white warning label on alcohol products about the harms from alcohol use during 
pregnancy. 

The warning labels will play an important role in raising awareness of the risks associated with alcohol use 

and preventing the devastating and lifelong harm to unborn babies. 

Speaking of babies…. Last night a new little sister  devirra for Freshta, Parasto, Mahdia & Arash . 

Congratulations to the Nazari family. 

Stay Safe and Healthy 

Trevor Phoebe   

Principal 

A 21ST CENTURY SCHOOL 







SPORT PROGRAM TRIALS

Students who currently play the following sports at club level are 
welcome to trial for possible enrolment in Year 7, 2021 

at Darling Range Sports College

AFL
Athletics
Baseball

Basketball
Netball
Rugby 

(Rugby program will run depending on numbers)

Soccer
Swimming
Triathlon

Trials will be held the week beginning

MONDAY, 17 AUGUST 2020

Please visit our website for further details

Darling Range Sports College is committed to following all up-to-date 

health and safety regulations related to COVID-19 restrictions

Should you prefer that your child NOT attend these trials, an alternative way 

of submitting your child’s sporting information can be arranged

      9453 0100 

      117 Berkshire Road

      Forrestfield  WA  6058

      @darlingrangesc 

      darlingrangesc.wa.edu.au

      darlingrangesc@education.wa.edu.au


	Text1: When: Tuesday 8th September 

Where: Woodlupine PS - Djilba Block

Please register your interest to attend at Woodlupine.Ps@education.wa.edu.au 
or 9483 2200



